I’'m John Schwartz, live at 6565 Mill Creek Rd in The Dalles and | support HB2020.

We need bold legislation now to protect our future. This bill will reduce carbon emissions and help grow
our economy, especially in communities that need it the most such as rural, and the underprivileged. It's
really only a start in the right direction but it’s very important to take this step now and allow Oregon to
be a leader in the clean Energy Jobs sector.



